
 

 

PROPOSALS FOR  

PROVISION OF SECURITY EQUIPMENT REQUIRED ON RENTAL BASIS 
DURING INTERNATIONAL, PSL AND DOMESTIC CRICKET MATCHES 

THROUGHOUT THE PAKISTAN 
 

Pakistan Cricket Board (PCB) with its Head Office located at Gaddafi Stadium Lahore, 

Ferozepur Road Lahore intends to invite sealed bids (Single Stage Two Envelope) from well-

reputed and experienced Firm(s)/Company(ies) and Suppliers for PROVISION OF SECURITY 

EQUIPMENT REQUIRED ON RENTAL BASIS DURING INTERNATIONAL, PSL AND 

DOMESTIC CRICKET MATCHES THROUGHOUT THE PAKISTAN 

 

Bidding documents, containing detailed terms and conditions, may be obtained by 15th 

November 2024 by sending an email on Procurement@pcb.com.pk , (Free of Cost) on working days 

between 9.a.m to 5 p.m.   

 

The Bidding Document duly filled and attached with relevant information, must reach at the 

office of the undersigned on or before 1130 hours, on 19th November 2024 and will be opened 

on the same day at 1200 hours.  

 

Pakistan Cricket Board reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding 
process at any stage and to reject any or all bids prior to acceptance. Information obtained from 
any other source shall not be deemed official.  
 

This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk and Pakistan 

Cricket Board website at www.pcb.com.pk   

 

 

Procurement Department 

Pakistan Cricket Board, 

Gaddafi Stadium, Ferozepur Road, 

Lahore, Pakistan. 

Tel: (92-42) 35717231 to 34 

Mob: 0335-4264080 

E-mail: procurement@pcb.com.pk 
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